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From: Nicholas Davies
To: All Alders
Subject: Yes to transfer of alcohol license for CocoVaa (88059)
Date: Sunday, June 1, 2025 8:11:42 PM

Dear alders,

I encourage you to approve the transfer of CocoVaa's alcohol license from E Wash to Odana
Ct. With a 95-to-5 food to alcohol ratio, and a location amongst other commercial properties, I
see nothing controversial here. I look forward to seeing Madison's best chocolatier continuing
to thrive.

Thank you,

Nick Davies
3717 Richard St
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